
 

  

Amendment for Announcement on the Decrease of the Limit for 

Personal Mobile Banking’s Thai Baht Transaction 

Dear Value customers, 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited (the “Bank”) would like to amend the 

content of the “Announcement on the Decrease of the Limit for Personal Mobile 

Banking’s Thai Baht Transaction” published on 30 May, 2023. The details of changes are 

as follows: 

In order to enhance management of fraud, to reduce risk, to minimize loss and impact 

on customer, it is necessary for Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited (the “Bank”) 

to reduce the single transaction limit of the following transaction types conducted 

through the Bank’s personal mobile banking, which will be effective from 4 July 2023 

onwards until further notice in accordance with details as below: 

Transaction type Single transaction limit after adjustment 

Transfer to third party within BOCT  49,999 THB 

Domestic real-time transfer 49,999 THB 

Prompt Pay Transfer/QR payment 49,999 THB 

 

For your acknowledgement, we thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

 Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited  

2 June 2023 


